
 

Dear Prospective Student: 

Thank you for your interest in the professions of court reporting and captioning.  Stenographic 

reporting offers amazing careers that are flexible, financially beneficial, without the 

overwhelming debt of a four-year degree. 

The Oregon Court Reporters Association supports the efforts of Project Steno, a nonprofit 

organization promoting awareness of stenographic careers who may be offering tuition 

assistance.  Taking steps to secure a bright future begins by clicking on this link 

https://projectsteno.org/ and going to the “Getting Started” section.  You can sign up for a free 

six-week introductory program about stenographic reporting – all from the comfort of your 

own home! 

If you have any questions about the stenographic profession in general or run into any 

stumbling blocks, please feel free to reach out to us.  Please find the person closest to your 

geographical location. 

Southwest Washington – Jan Schmitt, 360-695-5554, jan@schmittreporting.com  

Portland – Shellene Iverson, 503-274-4644, iversonassociates@iareporting.com 

Wilsonville – Robin Reger, 503-502-5504, regerreporting@gmail.com  

Eugene – CC Reporting, (541) 485-0111, depositions@ccreporting.com  

Roseburg – LeAnne Law, (541) 643-3840, depos@lawcourtreporting.com  

Central Oregon – Alane Harrold, (541) 771-8251, bendcourtreporter@gmail.com  

We are looking forward to having you in our fold.  Happy stenoing! 

 

Still not sure?  Follow these links below for some videos about court reporting and captioning: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SlTV-2Ja5ZQ 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/ftdu3xg0723pbng/True%20Final.mp4?dl=0 

 

https://projectsteno.org/
mailto:jan@schmittreporting.com
mailto:iversonassociates@iareporting.com
mailto:regerreporting@gmail.com
mailto:depositions@ccreporting.com
mailto:depos@lawcourtreporting.com
mailto:bendcourtreporter@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SlTV-2Ja5ZQ
https://www.dropbox.com/s/ftdu3xg0723pbng/True%20Final.mp4?dl=0

